
Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I wish to acknowledge my support for the Severe Fetal Impairment Abortion (Amendment) Bill soon 

to be review.  I don’t normally comment on legislation but I want to offer my opinions that just as 

adults with disabilities in society are accommodated and not discriminated against, it would be 

completely in the face of anti-discrimination to sanction the murder of an unborn child because they 

have a disability.  If such abominable practices were permitted it will imply to disabled adults that 

they are unwanted and less important that people with no disabilities.  Please do not permit such a 

horrific piece of legislation affect our society. 

 


